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Subject : Update of Appendix L

We wish to inform you that following the World Motor Sport Council meeting held on 11
December 2024, Appendix L of the International Sporting Code (ISC) has been updated.

The updated 2024 version and the newly published 2025 version of Appendix L are now
available on the FIA website and can be downloaded HERE.

We remain at your disposal for any further information you may require.
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